
Procurement, Contract 

& Grant Administration 

187 Harry S. Truman Pkwy 

Annapolis, MD 21401 

 

 
Procurement Maryland Judiciary – mdcourts.gov/procurement 

 

07/06/2022 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

 

Re: Solicitation K23-0010-42 

 

The Maryland Judiciary is hereby cancelling the subject solicitation in its entirety. The 

subject solicitation was not able to be awarded within the Maryland Judiciary’s current fiscal 

year. The Maryland Judiciary may resolicit for these goods and/or services in the future. 

 

We acknowledge the time and effort invested in your response and appreciate your in 

interest in working with the Maryland Judiciary.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at karen.hoang@mdcourts.gov 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Karen Hoang 

Procurement Officer 

 


